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A LASTING TRIBUTE—Nearly 80 years after the University of Oklahoma dedicated its stadium to the memory of
students, faculty and staff who gave their lives in World War |, a formal monument to fallen Sooners from all this
country’s subsequent conflicts was consecrated on September 17, 2004. Members of the University community
gathered for the ceremony on the lawn north the Gaylord Family Oklahoma Memorial Stadium, with President David
Boren presiding and the former Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff, Admiral William J. Crowe, delivering the
dedicatory message. The monument, designed by OU sculptor-in-residence Paul Moore, bears the names of more than
630 military men and women who sacrificed their lives for their country.



